
 

Good News Reflection; How Jesus in the Eucharist helps us in difficulties 

This Sunday we celebrate the Sacrament of the Eucharist and the reason why we believe it is truly 

and physically the presence of Jesus. 

In the first reading, we're reminded that God our Father always provides the food and drink that we 

need for survival in the desert days of life's hardships. What he did for the Israelites, he does for us 

today in whatever ways we experience hot trials and dry faith. He provides what we need by 

giving us the True Presence of Christ, who comes to us in the bread of Mass (the Eucharist), and in 

the presence of his Holy Spirit dwelling within us (Baptism and Confirmation), and in the priest 

whose ordination makes Jesus present to us in Confession. 

The Gospel passage tells us that the Eucharistic food and drink are truly Jesus himself, not a mere 

symbol of his love. Oh-me oh-my, how we need this food and drink to survive the serpents and 

scorpions and the parched and waterless ground of our desert experiences! Jesus literally fills us 

and quenches our thirsts. As we consume him, he consumes us. As we draw him into us, he draws 

us into himself. In this unity, we walk through our trials with all that we need for success. 

The second reading tells us that the Eucharist increases our unity with Christ's body on earth, the 

church community through which he provides the various resources that we need. In this unity -- 

when it's activated as it should be -- no one lacks anything good because all necessary goods are 

shared. And ultimately in this unity, as Jesus said in the Gospel, we're assured of eternal life in 

heaven, where all needs are met perfectly and completely. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: What are the "serpents and scorpions" in your life right now? 

In what ways do you feel parched, thirsty to the point of desperation? During Mass, imagine that 

you're walking through a desert to receive from Jesus what you need. How does it feel to approach 

Jesus this way? 
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Lord’s Day Eucharist:         
 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 
Sunday 11 am 

         
 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm  
 

Reconciliation:  Friday 11:30-12 pm   

     Saturday. 4:30-5 pm 

 

 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  

June 10th & 11th, 2023 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
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Upcoming Eucharist Celebrations 

************************** 

Sat. June 10  10 Tatagwa 

5 PM Mass 

7 PM St Marys 

Joe & Florence Ball + 

Marianto & Eduvigis Mero+ 

Linda Bohn + 

Sun. June 11 9 AM Mass 

11 AM Mass 

Darren Haupstein + 

Keith & Laverne Hoffart + 

Mon. June 12 No Mass  

Tues. June 13 2 PM  

6:30 PM Mass 

Funeral 

Lucero Sausa + 

Wed. June 14 9 AM Mass 

10 AM Bison 

James Sidloski Int. 

Don Bohn & Family Int. 

Thur. June 15 10 AM  Lay Service 

Fri. June 16 12:10 PM Val Wing Int. 

Sat. June 17 10 Tatagwa 

5 PM Mass 

7 PM St Marys 

Lynne Garner + 

Nick & Peter Van Staveren + 

Charles & Betty Simon + 

Sun.  June 18 9 AM Mass 

11 AM Mass 

John & Jean Nikalejsin Int. 

Dorothy Periard + 

 

Summer Bible Study - The Gospel of John 

The Summer Bible Study is returning for another 

year.  We will be using the Follow Me program 

written by Dr. Edward Sri to explore the Gospel 

According to John.  John's Gospel is the source of a 

surprising number of Catholic beliefs so it is 

important for us as Catholics to understand it.  Join us 

in this fun and engaging Bible study so you can better 

hear the voice of God in Scripture while deepening 

your relationship with the living person of Jesus 

Christ.  We will meet every Wednesday, in the Slezak 

room from 1-3pm or the Church basement at 7pm for 

eight sessions, from July 5 to August 23.  Workbooks 

are $10 each, payable at the first session on July 

5.  Hope to see you there!  A project of the Spiritual 

and Adult Faith Formation Committee.   

 

We are planning another trip to 

Sandy Bay at the end of summer so 

please start thinking about what 

would benefit our brothers and 

sisters at the Sandy Bay Mission. 

Some ideas; powdered milk, baking 

items, canned and 

dried foods, snacks, games and or 

bingo prizes, bedding, personal 

items; soaps, toothpaste, deodorant, 

warm clothing/ winter wear, skates, boots. Also keep 

them in your prayers that God keeps them in good  

health.  

 

Knights of Columbus: Please note they 

will be holding their general meeting on 

WEDNESDAY June 14th, as opposed to 

Tuesday June 13th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baby Bottle Campaign: The 

OptionS Pregnancy Centre Baby 

Bottle Campaign is a unique 

approach to raising awareness 

regarding abortion and unplanned 

pregnancies, and a method of supporting this 

organization financially.  Please be sure to sign up on 

the sheet at the back and pick up a baby bottle.  Return 

it by Father’s Day. Your support of this important 

cause is greatly appreciated 

 

Service Saturdays small group opportunity: Are 

you in grades 9-12, enjoy making food and want to 

make new friends? Do you feel called to serve others 

and make a difference in our community? Do you feel 

the need to disconnect from the internet and spend 

time playing a board game or cards once a month? If 

this sounds like something you’d be interested in 

please contact Joan via text (306) 897-0044 or email 

at igniteyouth.jmd@gmail.com 

 
Eucharistic Ministers: We care asking you to come up 

to the altar and serve at communion if you notice there 

are not enough servers. We will need 7 adults besides 

Father for the cup and the Eucharist. Until we get back 

in the natural swing of things there may be a few 

awkward moments. God does’t mind as long as we are 

serving Him. Thank you in advance. 

   Heavenly Father, we thank you for all the   

blessings in our lives; for the very world in which 

we live and for the health and strength  

you have bestowed upon us.  

        The suffering Christ endured provided 

healing and power over illness. Lord, direct that 

healing toward our loved ones who suffer and  

who believe that you can and will 

restore them to full health. 

    We call them by name: Linda Kot, Benedict 

Vinck, Pat Benning, James Sidloski and all those 

facing an illness or any of life’s struggles.  

  Our condolences to the family and friends of 

Myrtle Kwochka 
The thoughts and prayers of your church 

 family are with you. 

June 10 & 11, Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 

and Blood of Christ 

Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a 

Psalm 147:12-15, 19-20 

1 Corinthians 10:16-17 

John 6:51-58 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit - The Most Holy Trinity 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His only 

Son…”John 3:16 

Is your love conditional? Is there a price others have to 

pay to receive your love and forgiveness? Are you 

generous with your time, skills, money and 

possessions? If you give someone something, do you 

expect something in return? Do you give your time 

freely or do you “fit it in” when it’s convenient for you? 

God desires a personal relationship with us so much that 

He gave us His Son, unconditionally! Pray for a grateful 

and generous heart. 

 

Parish Expectations; Clearly, Jesus embraced the 

values of welcoming and expectation, and so they must 

be part of the life of the Church. How we communicate 

expectations is paramount. We like to speak of five 

expectations of parishioners and clergy alike. All are 

expected to worship, to grow, to serve, to connect 

and to give. Our expectations are for all who show an 

interest in becoming a member of our parish and for 

those who already belong.  

 

Anyone interested in helping newcomers learn 

English, Please contact – Laura at SENEWCOMERS 

Phone: 306-861-9823. You don’t need to be a teacher, 

we’re just supplementing what they are learning from 

the college. 

 

Helpers are needed to care for the 

Church flower beds! See the sign –up 

sheets in the foyer if you would like to put 

your name on a list of weekly 

maintenance. Even if you can only cover 

one week during the summer it would 

help.  

 

SAFF - Eucharistic Driving Procession. Join us to 

celebrate the Feast of Corpus Christi on Sunday 

June 11 at 2pm for a Eucharistic Driving Procession.  

Participants will process around Weyburn in their cars 

following the Blessed Sacrament in the lead vehicle and 

afterwards there will be an hour of Adoration at the 

church.  On Corpus Christi we honour the real Presence 

of Christ in the Eucharist.  Meet at the front doors of the 

church, everyone is invited.  Organized by the Spiritual 

and Adult Faith Formation Committee.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“EVANGELIZATION SUGGESTIONS” 

Extend Personal Invitations; 

How many invitations do you have sitting in 

Facebook events right now? And how many do you 

actually plan to attend? Chances are the events you 

attend are the ones where someone took the time to 

seek you out an invite you. Invite someone to an event 

with you! Your personal invitation might reach the 

person who needs a friend. 

 

St Vincent de Paul Parish Pastoral Council would 

like to welcome Bernice Driscoll as a newly 

nominated member to Council! Thank you 

Bernice and welcome! 

 

Vacation Bible School is 

coming to St. Vincent de Paul! 

All children ages 5-10 welcome 

to register for Vacation Bible 

School. Come and have some 

summer fun! Save the dates of 

July 18-20th, 1pm to 4pm.Volunteers are needed for this 

to run!! 

 

McKenna Hall is Looking for Help for Several 

Upcoming Events: There are sign-up sheets in the 

Church foyer. You can also call the office and leave 

your name if you’re willing to put your name on the 

phoning list for McKenna Hall volunteers. Please 

consider helping as the functions at McKenna Hall 

are important for the resources to keep the Hall and 

the Church successful and viable. 

 

Pray: Thank You, Lord Jesus, for remaining with us in 

such a special way in each Eucharist. Thank You for 

this Precious Gift which joins us to Your Holiness and 

to the whole Church. Amen. 

Welcome Visitors and New Parishioners! 
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a New Parishioner form at your 

earliest convenience. The forms are located on a table in the foyer!  

As well, if any parishioner has changed their address, phone number etc., please inform the office. 

 

 

 

ice! 

 

 

 

 

ease inform the office! 



 

 

 

 

 

       Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  June 10 & 11         

 Saturday  5 PM Sunday 9 AM  Sunday 11 AM  

Readers 
Cecile Sellinger Patsy Ernst 

Lynne Colquohoun 

Jerome Sidloski 

Karen Sidloski 

Eucharistic  

Ministers 

Betty Van Staveren 

Rhonda Renz   

Roberto Roman 

Susan Kot 

Jean Woodard  

Vacant 

Elaine Nielsen 

Janeen Chapman 

Yvette Bauche 

Acolytes Armand Delanoy 

Peter Richards 

Maggie Richards 

Chris Dayaan 

Richard Wick 

 

Mel VanBetuw  

Dave Alcalde 

Austin Davies 

Power Point Lloyd Zyla Gerry Langlois Kricel Maquera 

Children’s Liturgy   Jade 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba 

Jim Wanner 

Margaret & Bruno Tuchscherer 

Roseanne Mantei   

Betty Herlick 

Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Judy & Mel VanBetuw 

Gordon Rutten 

Calvin & Danette Tracey 

Counters Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten, Frank & Bonnie Kaip 

     Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  June 17 & 18 

 Saturday  5 PM Sunday 9 AM Sunday 11 AM 

Readers Patricia Redman  

Derek Redman 

Stafford Nimegeers 

Dolores Herring 

Val Wing 

Jennifer Woodard 

Eucharistic 

Ministers   

Wendy Sidloski 

Derek Redman 

Dorothy Lawrenz 

Carol Anderson 

Marcel Bauche  

Doreen Verbeurgt 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Yvonne Kerr 

Danette Tracey 

Judy VanBetuw 

Val Wing 

Acolytes Bruno Tuchscherer 

Zeus Hinlayagan 

Charlie Ernst 

Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Ken Leblanc 

Chimdalu Ejiofor 

Kamsi Ejiofor 

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Jacob LeBlanc 

Children’s Liturgy   Nataliya 

Hospitality Brian Winter   Dorothy Gaab 

Dave Creurer   Pat Wolensky 

 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen   Jim Parsons 

Ron & Josie Klein 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isaby 

Loretta Benning  

Counters Dave Creurer   Rob Labbie   Darren Woodard 

 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30    Phone: 306-842-2129    Fax: 306-842-7818 

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 

314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 

Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Valentine Amobi • 306-842-2055 • amobivalensc@yahoo.com 

Bookkeeper: Taylor Hoffman • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 

Administrative Assisstant/Receptionist: Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com  

Office Administrator: Tiffany Bohn – secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 

Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com www.mckennahall.ca 

Parish Council Members: Chair - Marga Cugnet, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, Jim Wanner, Wendy Sidloski, Bernice 

Driscoll, Deanery Rep. - Pat Wolensky, Secretary – Val Wing, Parish Finance Chairperson – Pamela Haupstein 

CWL Rep. Judy VanBetuw K of C Rep. Aime Isabey/Richard Wick, SAFF-Camille Goski, Liturgy-Jean Wagner, 
 

K of C Weyburn Council #1731: Grand Knight Richard Wick (306)891-9370 or richard.wick@sasktel.net 

K of C Bishop Klein Assembly #1526: Faithful Navigator Ron Klein – (306)861-3134 or ron.klein@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Tuesday of the month,  

Gen Mtg. – 4th Tuesday of the month 
 

CWL President: Judy Van Betuw (861-3241) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

Exec Mtg. – 2nd Tuesday of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Tuesday of month 
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